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In consideration of 3838, I am opposed to this bill due to the unreasonable hardships 

it will place upon my foster homes.  As result I feel strongly that my homes will close 

and I would be forced to move my business and jobs to a state which would not 

impose such unreasonable measures for such a small business owner.  I know most 

providers will suffer a similar fate and businesses will falter.  Please vote no to stop 

bill 3838 


